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Thursby, Kim

From: Lennon, John P <JLennonJr@triumvirate.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 11:10 AM
To: Epost HWRS
Cc: Baker, Bryan; Walker, Kim (Waste); Blandin, Norva; McBride, Ashanti; Eldredge, Susan F.; 

neil@geotech-usa.com; Kothur, Bheem
Subject: Re: Triumvirate Environmental (Florida), Inc.; FLD 981 019 755;Renewal permit application

Received 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jul 26, 2017, at 10:58 AM, Epost HWRS <EpostHWRS@dep.state.fl.us> wrote: 

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection’s Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the 
attached document to you by electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a 
hard copy through the normal postal service. 

  
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify 
receipt). If your email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the 
future, please advise accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by 
contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 245-8792. 

  
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to 
open properly.  You may download a free copy of this software at 
www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.   

  
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly 
appreciated.  If you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please 
direct your questions to the contact person listed in the correspondence. 

  
Bryan Baker, P.G. 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 
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July 26, 2017 
 
Mr. Shawn Lennon Jr., General Manager  
Triumvirate Environmental (Florida), Inc. 
3670 SW 47th Avenue 
Davie, Florida 33314 
jlennon@triumvirate.com 
 
 
RE: Triumvirate Environmental (Florida), Inc.   
 EPA I.D. No.: FLD 981 019 755  
 Permit Number: 77390-010-HO; 61835-009-SO 
 Renewal permit application 
 
Dear Mr. Lennon: 
 
Your permit for the referenced facility will expire on November 19, 2017. The renewal 
permit application is due 60 days prior to the expiration of current permit. Therefore, the 
renewal permit application is due on or before September 19, 2017. A renewal Used Oil 
permit fee of $2,000.00 and a renewal Solid Waste permit fee of $1,000.00 must be 
submitted along with the renewal permit applications.    
 
Should you like to arrange a meeting or if you have any questions, please contact Bheem 
Kothur at (850) 245-8781 or via e-mail: Bheem.kothur@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bheem Kothur, P.E. III 
Hazardous Waste Regulation 
 
BK/bk 
 
cc:  
Norva Blandin, DEP Southeast, norva.blandin@dep.state.fl.us 
Ashanti McBride, OGC Tallahassee, ashanti.mcbride@dep.state.fl.us; 
Susan Eldredge, DEP/Tallahassee, susan.f.eldredge@dep.state.fl.us 
Nilesh Lakhlani, Geotech, neil@geotech-usa.com 
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